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June 26, 2017, 6:40 p.m.  
 
Ad hoc Release 

STADA Arzneimittel AG: Voluntary public takeover offer by Bain Capital 
and Cinven not successful  

Bad Vilbel, June 26, 2017 – Nidda Healthcare Holding AG, the acquiring company of Bain 

Capital and Cinven, announced today that, as of expiry of the extended acceptance period 

at midnight (24:00 CEST) on June 22, 2017, 65.52 percent of the STADA shares 

outstanding have been tendered under the voluntary public takeover offer made for all the 

company’s outstanding shares. Consequently, the minimum acceptance threshold, which 

the bidder reduced from originally 75.0 to 67.5 percent on June 7, 2017, has not been 

reached. 

Regardless of the termination of the takeover offer, STADA has confirmed its growth 

targets for the current financial year 2017. The Executive Board continues to assume 

Group sales adjusted for currency and portfolio effects of Euro 2.280 to 2.350 billion, 

adjusted EBITDA of Euro 430 to 450 million and adjusted net income of Euro 195 to 

205 million. The termination of the takeover offer will also have no effect on the medium-

term growth targets for 2019 announced on March 17, 2017. For 2019, the Executive Board 

continues to expect adjusted Group sales of Euro 2.650 to 2.700 billion, adjusted EBITDA 

of Euro 570 to 590 million and adjusted net income of Euro 250 to 270 million.  

 

Contact: 

STADA Arzneimittel AG / Investor Relations / Leslie Iltgen / Stadastraße 2–18 / 61118 Bad Vilbel – 

Germany / 

Tel.: +49 (0) 6101 603-173 / Fax: +49 (0) 6101 603-215 / E-mail: leslie.iltgen@stada.de 

Or visit us on the Internet at www.stada.com. 
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